NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING REGARDING APPROVAL OF THE SCHEMATIC
DESIGN FOR THE ENCINAL JR/SR HIGH SCHOOL NEW GYM PROJECT

To All Interested Parties:

Notice is hereby given that on April 15, 2025, the Board of Education
(“Board”) of the Alameda Unified School District (“District”) intends to
consider approval of the schematic design of the Encinal Jr/Sr High
School New Gym Project (“Project”). A public hearing will also be held
to solicit input from the public regarding this project and to meet the
;qu!rements of Proposition 2 for projects being proposed for state
unding.

This Public Hearing will be held at the Board Meeting on April 15, 2025,
beginning at 6:30 p.m. The District’s Governing Board shall hold this
meeting at Niel Tam Educational Center (District Office) at 2060 Chal-
lenger Drive, Alameda, CA 94501.

For more information regarding the publlc hearlng, please contact Dani
Krueger, Business Services at (510) 337-70
ATS 6888709; Apr. 4, 2025



